
From: McVeigh, Deanna [e-mail address redacted] 
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2011 2:57 PM 
To: aia_implementation 
Subject: question re fees 

I guess everyone has this question; but am wondering if the fee increase (15% 
increase) takes effect on September 26th? 

Deanna J. McVeigh 
IP Administrator 
McDermott Will & Emery LLP | 600 13th Street, NW Washington, DC 20005 
direct: [phone redacted]| fax: [phone redacted] | www.mwe.com | 
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